
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF FARMINGTON HILLS 

COMMITTEE TO INCREASE VOTER PARTICIPATION 

JULY 28, 2015 – 5:30 PM 

CITY HALL – VIEW POINT ROOM 

 

 

THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE COMMITTEE TO INCREASE VOTER PARTICIPATION 

SCHEDULED FOR JULY 28, 2015 HAS BEEN CANCELED.  

 

 

 

Pamela B. Smith, City Clerk  

City of Farmington Hills 


